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Brothers, 
A few words going forward.  We are, as Councils go, a very active one thanks to all the 
Officers that have been in place since we began 13 years ago. There are many causes, 
projects, organizations and charities that we support, and will continue to support, but 
there is much more we could do.  All it takes is the active participation of our Brother 
Knights and that is where you can do your part.  We have 115 members, but only 30 or 
so come regularly to our meetings.  Why not join us sometime soon and hear firsthand 
what is on our Councils horizon?  There just might be something that interests you, or 
better yet, you might have a great idea we haven't considered.  We meet the 2nd 
Monday of the month.  The meetings are only 1 hour long, and our next meeting is in 
Council Chambers Monday, July 8th at 7:30pm.  Our Council Chamber is located in the 
former Saint Teresa school building. 
 
 Speaking of help, Brother Kevin Kreutzer needs a few people who can help distribute 
Festival raffle tickets after this Sundays Masses. Give Kevin a call at 412-370-1557 if 
you can help. We also need a few people to work in the beer/ pop booth for an hour or 
so.  Call me at 412-527-8573 if available 
 
 
 
                                            FUNDRAISING WEEKEND 
      
There was an unfortunate oversight at the rectory that made it necessary for our Council 
to have to change the date of our Church Collection for the Bishops Project.  The new 
dates are July 20-21.  Any extra details will be reviewed at our July 8th meeting, and 
also be sure to check the bulletin. 



 
                         
 
                                           JULY MEETING SCHEDULE  
 The Business Meeting for July will be on Monday, July 8.  Rosary will be at 7:15 
and the meeting will begin at 7:30.  There will not be a Social meeting in July.  
 
                                             UPCOMING FUNDRAISER                                               

Some very good news .We will be having our Knight at the races on Saturday 

November 23rd and I hope that everyone will save that date and be there. We will be 

co-sponsoring the evening with the Holy Cross Athletic Association which offers the 

potential of having many more people in attendance at the event.  There will be more 

about this at the July Meeting.                           

ELECTED OFFICERS FOR THE FRATERNAL YEAR 2019-2020 

Grand Knight – Jay Kerr 
Deputy Grand Knight – (Position is open) 
Chancellor – Gerry Kunic 
Treasurer – Frank Leja 
Advocate – John Franko 
Warden  – George Staab, Jr. 
Recorder – Jay Schmidt 
Inside Guard – Henry Kmieck 
Outside Guard – Carl Dozzi 
3 Year Trustee – Dennis Marn 
2 Year Trustee – Frank Peduto 
1 Year Trustee – Ed Moeller        
 
 
JUNE BIRTHDAYS                                          

June 2  - Tom Gigliotti Jr.                               
June 10 – Todd Ulicny                                      
June 15 - John Franko                           
June 22 – Patrick Hodge                                
June 25 – John Vasalani                                         
June 28 – Kevin Kreutzer                                      
June 28 – Rev. Scott Seethaler                                  
June 30 – Robert Peles                    
                                                                        
                                                                        
  
 


